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Monday 10th March 2025  

RE:  Year 5 Geography Fieldwork 

Dear Parents, 

Year 5 will be conducting a Geography & Maths fieldwork visit to Pitshanger High 
Street on Wednesday 19th March, 2025. During the fieldwork, the children will be 
asking local people their opinion using surveys they have created themselves. 
Back in school, they will analyse the data and use their knowledge of statistics to 
represent the information. 

We will be leaving school at 1.15pm and walking to the venue. The fieldwork 
should take no longer than one hour to conduct. As this is a local walk, the usual 
consent for trips from school is not required. 

On the day of the fieldwork, please ensure your child is dressed in the correct 
school uniform and has an appropriate coat or jacket. If your child is not dressed 
in the correct school uniform, they may not be able to attend the visit. 

Due to the nature of the fieldwork, parents/carers are needed in order for the 
experience to be a success. Ideally, the children will be placed in smaller groups 
than usual for a visit.  Please let me know if you wish to join us by completing the 
google form here or by emailing year5@woodlands.ealing.sch.uk  no later than 
Friday 14th March, 2025. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Dharsani 

Year 5 Class Teacher 
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